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Deputy Superintendent Diana Ezell requests permission to present a textbook report.  With 

the utilization of the one to one student MacBook initiative in grades 6-12, the priority for 

providing textbooks as the primary instructional resource is as follows: 

 

1. Beginning in the core areas of English/Language Arts, Mathematics, Science,  

 and Social Studies obtain electronic licenses for use of these textbooks on the 

  MacBooks in grades 6-12 

2. Provide classroom sets of paper textbooks for use by students and teachers. 

3. Secure sufficient number of textbooks in the core content areas where electronic 

textbooks are available on the MacBooks to provide copies for parents and/or students 

who also want a paper textbook. 
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